
Ma rch 16, 1981 

Mr. K. Y. Kaltoukdjian 
154 Metropolitan Avenue 
Roslindale, Massachusetts 02131 

Dear Mr. Kaltoukdjian: 

Thank you for your generous donation of $15 .00 
(fifteen dollars) which you .kindly qave to the 
Diocese of the Armen ian Church of America. 

It is only through such generosity that we have 
been able to s stain the spiritual mission of our 
Church in America. 

Your support is greatly appreciated. 

Enclosure: Receipt number 38279 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Executive Director 


